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DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION 122/2017 – BIALA, GURRUNDAH AND BANNISTER - 
BIALA WIND FARM TRANSMISSION LINE CONNECTION AND SUBSTATION UPGRADE 
 
Dear Roland, 

Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) refers to your correspondence dated 7 December 2017 
regarding the subject development application. 

RMS has reviewed the submitted information and does not object to the development 
application in principle, subject to the following comments being included in the conditions of 
development consent: 

• Prior to transporting any oversized or over mass loads, you will to obtain a permit for 
an oversized and over mass load from the RMS Special Permits Unit in Glen Innes. 
The contact number is 1300 656 371. It should be noted that the issue of a Special 
Permit may be subject to route and bridge assessment/s if deemed necessary by the 
RMS Special Permits Unit. 

If you have any questions please contact Rachel McKay on 4221 2423.  

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Chris Millet 
Manager Land Use  
Southern Region 
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